
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Santaquin City 

The Santaquin City Planning Commission will be holding a public 

hearing to review a proposal to rezone approximately 9.93 acres 

located west of Highland Drive, comprising the following parcel 

numbers: 41:977:0001, 32:017:0151, 32:017:0150, 32:017:147, 

32:017:0146, and 32:017:0143. The proposed rezone is from the 

R-10 PUD and R-15 (PUD) residential zones to the Public Facility 

(PF) Zone. The request is being made to facilitate current and 

future City construction (e.g., connecting Highland Drive to 

Canyon Road). The hearing will be held on February 9, 2021 at 

approximately 7 p.m. The Meeting will be held online only.  

We invite the public to provide comment in the following ways: 

By Email- Comments should be submitted to 

PublicComment@Santaquin.org 

By Telephone- Please submit an email to 

PublicComment@Santaquin.org providing us your Telephone 

Number. 

If you have questions or concerns about the proposed rezoning, 

Please contact the Community Development Department at 

(801) 754-1011 for more info. 


